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20th May 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 8 Summer Party – Friday 27th June 6-8pm  
 
We are excited to announce that we will be hosting a Year 8 Summer Disco/Party on Friday 27th June to 
celebrate a great year and also to raise funds for a very worthy cause.  
 
This event is open to all Year 8 students and promises to be a fun-filled evening of music, dancing, and 
entertainment – all in support of charity. It will be in the Main Hall and run from 6:00pm – 8:00pm. This is an 
ideal opportunity for your child to spend time with their friends in a fun and supervised environment.  
 
There will also be dance competitions, karaoke and prizes for the best Hawaiian themed outfit!  
 
Miss Hazell, Head of Earhart house, along with her Deputy House Captains are hosting the Year 8 Summer 
Party as a Charity fund raiser for Earhart’s chosen charity of Thames Valley Air Ambulance. The cost of 
entry is £5.00, which can be made online, please visit Welcome to iPayimpact or in cash to Miss Hazell.  
Refreshments will be on sale on the evening for the pupils – both card or cash payments will be accepted 
for these. All proceeds from the event will go towards supporting this local charity.  
 
The deadline for payments will be Wednesday 18th June in order that we can finalise planning for the event. 
 
If the emergency contact for the night is different to the information the school holds on record for you, 
please can you provide us with an alternative number for that evening.  
 
If you need any further information please get in contact – Chloehazell@newlandsgirls.co.uk  

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Miss C Hazell 
Head of Earhart 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare 

of children and young people and expect all staff and 

volunteers to share this commitment. 
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